
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

MAY 5, 2017 
12:30 P.M. 

 

                                                   Suspicious Death 
 
      
At 6:08 a.m. May 5th 2017 Greenbelt Police responded to the 7200 block of South Ora Court for a 
report of a person lying in front of a residence. Upon arrival Officers located an adult male 
suffering from apparent stab wounds. The male was pronounced deceased on the scene. The 
incident does not appear to be a random act. Identification of the victim is being withheld 
pending notification of the next of kin. The investigation is continuing. Anyone with information 
possibly related to the incident is asked to contact Greenbelt Police Detectives at 301 474 7200. 
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